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Welcome



Welcome to your City’s newsletter. In an attempt for better communication, your Mayor, City Council and City employees would like to give updates and announcements for the benefit of the citizens on Haines. The newsletter is now posted on the City web site. 
Website


Please visit the City's new web site at: www.cityofhainesor.org.  
Haines Days Fourth of July Celebration

The Haines Days Fourth of July Celebration was a huge success. A special thank you to the Friends of Haines, Haines Stampede Rodeo Association and the Elkhorn Grange and everyone that helped to make this event such a success.
Landfill Fees

The Haines City Council passed a resolution at the June 11, 2013 Council Meeting which amends the Landfill fees:
65 Gallon or smaller- 

$4.00   
Burn Barrel-$4.00


Appliances (no Freon)- Free

Tin/Metal/Iron/Wire-
Free

Yard Debris-Free

All Furniture & Mattresses-$6.00

Level Pick-up bed- $11.00 

Heaping Pick-up bed without racks-$16.00                                                                              Heaping Pick-up bed with racks to top of cab-$21.00

Construction Debris- $11.00 per yard Unsecured loads will be charged an additional- $6.00

Large Animal Disposal (Residents inside City Limits)-$50.00


Landfill hours are Saturdays 7am - 1pm. 

Closures are possible due to weather conditions so please check for updates by calling 541-856-3366 and press #2 for Landfill.

Landfill Committee

Volunteers are needed to serve on a committee that will be reviewing the Landfill fees and policies. Contact the City Office to volunteer to serve on the Landfill committee.
Eastern Oregon Museum

Volunteers are needed to help at the Museum. Contact Viola Perkins at 541-519-5591.
Haines Post Office

Haines Post Office is open  8:00 am to 3:00 pm with lunch from 12:30 pm to 1:30 pm Monday through Friday.

Haines Salon


 Let's welcome a new business to down town Haines. Tawnie Istre is the new cosmetologist at the Heels and Spurs Salon located next to Post Office. The Salon is now open Tuesday-Friday 10:00 am - 6:00 pm and Saturday 9:00 am - 2:00 pm. Tawnie provides a wide spectrum of services from haircuts to color and perms, to waxing, pedicures and manicures at a convenient location and affordable prices. Call 541-856-3100 to make an appointment or just walk in.
Fire Danger-Burning Ban

Fire Danger level is now extreme. No burning allowed until further notice. Thank you for your cooperation.
City Property

Please remember to not block the alleys. It is crucial that emergency vehicles can drive through the alleys at all times. Vehicle's parked in the alley can be towed at the owner's expense.
Planning Committee

Citizen volunteers are still needed to serve on the planning committee. This committee will be

revising the existing planning ordinances.


Contact the City Office to volunteer to serve on the Planning Committee.

Planning Commission

Six citizens are needed to serve on the Planning Commission. Two citizens have volunteered at this time, more volunteers are needed. The Planning Commission oversees planning projects within the City. To volunteer to serve on the Planning Commission you will need to fill out an application that is available at the City Office. Planning Commission members will be appointed by the City Council.

Dog Ordinance

The third and final reading of the proposed Dog Ordinance will take place at the August 14, 2013 Council Meeting. The public is encouraged to attend and make comments on the proposed ordinance.
Dog Control Officer

The City is asking for a volunteer to serve as the Dog Control Officer. Interested citizens will need to fill out an application at the Haines City Office. The Dog Control Officer will be appointed by the City Council and will be sworn in by the Mayor. 
Dog Control



If you have dog complaints please be advised in order for the City to enforce the Dog Ordinance or to possibly issue a citation, you must be willing to identify yourself and testify that you witnessed the incident.

The City does not patrol the Streets looking for loose dogs. If you have a dog complaint remember that first you need to contact the City Office. It is a requirement to have your dog's licensed. Please come to the City Office and purchase your 2013 dog license.
ATV License


In order to ride an ATV on City Streets it must be licensed with the City. Licenses can be purchased at the City Hall for $5.00 and are valid for the calendar year. 
Recycle Center 


Do not leave household garbage at the Recycle Center. Dumping garbage in an unauthorized place is against the law and is a punishable crime.
Important:
The large bin at the Recycle Center is for mixed recyclable items except GLASS. The small blue containers are for just GLASS. It is costing the City a lot of time and money to sort through the recycle bins. It is crucial that no glass be put in the large mixed bin. Baker Sanitary cannot recycle the material in the large bin if there is glass present in the materials. 

Neighborhood Watch


Volunteers are 
needed for Neighborhood Watch. Please contact Sandy Wood at 541-856-3284. 
Neighborhood Watch is asking for donations. There are donation cans at the City Hall, Haines Mercantile and the Post Office.
Haines Fire Protection District
The Haines Fire Protection District is looking for volunteers. Training is provided. Please contact Fire Chief Jerry Hampton: 541-519-4816.
Be a part of your city



I invite each and every one of you to come to the Council meetings to hear and see first hand what is happening in your City. There are a lot of rumors and the best way to deal with a rumor is to research the facts. What you hear at the store, bar or at church may or may not be the truth. Rumors that get out of hand make the jobs of your Council and City employees harder and more costly, so please do your part to seek the truth. 

The next Council Meeting will be held Wednesday, August 14, 2013, 7:00 pm at the City Hall.  

Thank you for reading and until next time, enjoy living in Haines.
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541-403-0723

Council President 
Connie Pound
541-856-3347
Councilor Kathy Ritch

541-519-5712

Councilor Dawn O'Grady

541-856-3562

Councilor Sharon Dinger

541-856-3404

Councilor John Shurtleff

541-519-5264
Councilor Jim Brown
541-519-0334
City Recorder

Valerie Russell
541-856-3366

Public Works

Jason Melo

541-910-0708

The City of Haines is an equal opportunity employer and complies with section 504 of the rehabilitation act of 1973 and the Americans with disabilities act.
PAGE  
1

